
 

 
 

  

June 26, 2025 
Company name: SUNCORPORATION 
Representative: Ryusuke Utsumi 

President & Representative Director 
Securities code: 6736 (TSE Standard) 
Contact: Yoshimi Kimura 

Senior Managing Director & Representative Director 
Tel: +81-52-756-5981 

 
 

The Company’s View, Policy, Etc. Concerning Reduction of Investment Unit 
 
 
1. The Company’s view concerning reduction of investment unit 

SUNCORPORATION (the “Company”) recognizes that reducing the unit of investment is one of the 
effective measures for increasing the liquidity of stocks and making it easier for many investors, 
including individual investors, to invest. 

 
 
2. The Company’s policy concerning reduction of investment unit 

The Company will carefully consider measures to reduce the unit of investment, while taking 
comprehensive consideration on the trends of the stock market and market demands.  

 
 
(Note)  
This disclosure is made in accordance with Rule 409 (Disclosure Regarding Reduction of Investment Units) 
of the Tokyo Stock Exchange’s Securities Listing Regulations, as the investment unit of the Company’s 
shares was 500,000 yen or more as of March 31, 2025. 
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Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. In the event of any discrepancy 
between this translated document and the Japanese original, the original shall prevail. 


